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2020-2021 Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten Registration 

 
This registration is for New Students to the  

Zachary Community School District only! 
(2019/2020 ZCSD Pre-K students do not need to register for Kindergarten) 

 
Beginning Friday, May 8, 2020, we will begin online registration for Pre-Kindergarten and 
Kindergarten students for the 2020-2021 school year through our district’s school 
information system. 
 

• If your child will be four by September 30, 2020, he/she is eligible for Pre-Kindergarten 
Kindergarten.  
 

• If your child will be five by September 30, 2020, he/she is eligible for Kindergarten. 
 

• If your child is currently enrolled in Pre-K at Zachary Early Learning Center, you will not need 
to fill out the online registration for Kindergarten. Pre-K student information is automatically 
rolled over into Kindergarten.   

 
Please review the registration checklist to ensure you have the required documents. 
 

Zachary Community School District Registration Checklist 
 

The required documents can be found on the registration page.  
 

Zachary Community School District Registration Page 
 

 
Upon completion of the required documents, the online registration system can be accessed 
here: 
 

Zachary Community School District On-line Registration System 
 
 
If you have additional questions about Kindergarten, please contact Mrs. Kelli Day, Principal, at 
kelli.day@zacharyschools.org or at (225) 658-2876. 
 
 
If you have additional questions about Pre-Kindergarten, please contact Mrs. Lorrie Wax, Assistant 
Principal, at lorrie.wax@zacharyschools.org or at (225) 654-6011. 

http://www.zacharyschools.org/Documents/Parents_and_Students/Registration/ZCSB__StudentRegistrationChecklist.pdf
https://zacharyschools.org/registration/
https://zachary.edgear.net/register/
mailto:kelli.day@zacharyschools.org
mailto:lorrie.wax@zacharyschools.org

